
 

 

Cultural Tour to China 2025 Information Evening 

We are excited to announce a cultural trip to China for students of Chinese and Chinese Heritage 
currently in Year 9. 

The purpose of this tour is to provide students with an opportunity to immerse themselves in Chinese 
culture in preparation for their HSC Studies.  

The program will consist of a two-week trip to China in April 2025, during the Easter break, with Meriden 
staff.  

We will hold an information evening on Wednesday 31 July, at 6pm in LA02, for parents and students 
where we will provide more details about the program and estimated cost. 


